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Notice of Change in Representative Directors 
 

 

Nippon Paint Automotive Coatings Co., Ltd. (Headquarters: Hirakata-City, Osaka) announces the 

Change of Representative Directors effective January 5, 2023, as follows: 

 

1.  Change of Representative Directors 

Name New Title Former Title 

Satoshi Nishimura President and  

Representative Director of the 

Board 

President and 

Representative Director of the Board, 

Nippon Paint Surf Chemicals Co., 

Ltd. 

Shinji Takedagawa Resignation President and  

Representative Director of the Board 

* Satoshi Nishimura will remain as a Non-Executive Director of the Board of Nippon Paint Surf Chemicals Co., Ltd. 

 

End 
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